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Kia ora
I refer to your official information request dated 20 August 2025 for information about road cones removed from roads as a result of tips submitted to the ‘Road Cone Digital Hotline’ since its
launch on 3 June 2025.
We can advise that no road cones have been removed from sites as a result of the hotline, and no actions have been taken as a result of the hotline.
This is due to the one hotline notification being in regards to a site where works were completed and TTM removed before the notification was received.
Ngā mihi
 
 

   

Allie Dunn | Manager Democracy Services | Deputy Electoral Officer

Democracy Services | Tararua District Council

Phone: +64 6 3744080 | Mobile: +64 27 3331626

Allie.Dunn@Tararuadc.govt.nz

26 Gordon Street, Dannevirke 4930, PO Box 115

www.tararuadc.govt.nz

www.facebook.com/tararuadc

 
 
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, 20 August 2025 9:38 am
To: Info - Tararua District Council <Info-Tararua.DistrictCouncil@Tararuadc.govt.nz>
Subject: LGOIMA request - road cones

 

 

Kia ora,
Can I please request the following information under the LGOIMA:

The number of road cones which have been removed from roads controlled by Tararua District Council as a result of tips submitted to the ‘Road Cone Digital Hotline’ since its launch on
June 3rd 2025, and then forwarded to Tararua District Council, as of August 15th 2025.
The number of other actions which have been taken as a result of tips submitted to the ‘Road Cone Digital Hotline’ and then forwarded to Tararua District Council, as of August 15th 2025,
broken down by type of action.

Per Worksafe, 1 report has been forwarded to Tararua District Council: Road cone reports data | WorkSafe
 
Ngā mihi nui,

 | Parliamentary Intern
Office of Teanau Tuiono, Green List MP based in Palmerston North
Spokesperson for Defence & Disarmament, Foreign Affairs, National Security and Intelligence, Oceans and Fisheries, Pacific Peoples, Space, Veterans, Workplace Relations and Safety
 
Green Party of Aotearoa New Zealand
Parliament House, 1 Molesworth St, Wellington
021 264 8336 | Holly.Bamber@parliament.govt.nz
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